Electoral structure review - Glen Eira Council - Response Submission
Norman Zimmerman - Malvern - 5 August 2023, 8:57 PM

From: Norman Zimmerman

To: Glen Eira Submissions 2023; Norman Zimmerman
Subject: re Glen Eira City Council electoral structure review
Date: Saturday, 5 August 2023 8:57:30 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Name: Norman Zimmerman

Contact:
Postal address: Malvern 3144

I am a long term resident of Glen Eira. I favour an easy transition with simple boundaries.

1. My first preference would be for 10 councillors with 10 wards based on the bin collection areas. These areas
are extremely well known by all residents and have simple clear boundaries.

2. My second preference is Model 1 due to least change and also having major roads giving clear ward
boundaries.
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